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hank you to our Chamber Members and the entire Brazosport community for a memorable 2020!  TWe started the year with hope and promise for a great year for our local economy, with the theme 
United for Growth.  This theme was meant to encompass many things, including shopping locally.  

But soon into the new year, we were faced with a challenge like no other, COVID-19.  This presented an 
enormous obstacle to deal with, personally and professionally.  Many of our local businesses are still 
struggling and some may not return.  But I believe we have all done our best to hang together, and support 
each other.  Shopping locally was never more important, and I see strong signs that this has occurred and 
will continue to be the norm.

I want to salute and to thank all of our local and corporate entrepreneurs who faced the many challenges of 
2020 with a commitment to provide excellent products and services despite the obstacles.  You adapted to 
the changing environment and ensured that our community was able to continue to “shop at home”.  Many 
of you adjusted with deliveries and other ways to serve our community during this crisis.  All of you, 
through your efforts, were able to provide jobs for our community.  You are to be congratulated for your 
strength and leadership!

To the Chamber staff, what can I say that has not already been said?  Sandra, Donna, Edith, Kristy, you are 
simply outstanding.  Your decades-long commitment to our Chamber and Community cannot be 
overstated.  You are a priceless resource for the community and jewels in the Brazosport crown! Thank 
you for your commitment to service.  The same can be said of the Chamber Board members and committee 
members.  You serve without compensation, out of the desire to make this community a better place to live 
and work and raise a family.  Thank you all.

It was my privilege and pleasure to serve as the Chamber chair this year.  I will have nothing but fond 
memories of the many accomplishments of the Chamber and the growth in our community.  This is truly a 
wonderful place to live.  The Chamber is in excellent hands with the succession of Danny Massey to the 
Chairman role.  Danny is a local legend already and will only continue to build on this during 2021.

Farewell and best wishes for a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 
and a record-setting 2021!

Al Guevara

Chairman of the Board
“United for Growth”
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Ribbon Cuttings

Christmas Rafe Winner
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